
THE AZ CENTER FOR RURAL HEALTH WEBINAR SERIES
A webinar series focused on providing technical assistance to rural stakeholders to disseminate research 

findings, policy updates, best-practices and other rural health issues to statewide rural partners and 

stakeholders throughout the state.

Webinar: 
Thursday, August 20, 2020

12:00 pm Arizona Time 

 211: What is it and how 
can it be useful to you? 

Learning objectives: 

1.	 Understand an overview of what 211 does

2.	 How providers and clients can access the service?

3.	 How to communicate with the 211 team?

TJ Reed has worked in the poverty/homeless sector for over 5 years in both micro and macro focused positions. 

He started as an advocate and case manager for victims of domestic violence. He then spent a year as a 

graduate research assistant for a firm that focused on public health research. On a macro level he managed 

the Single Adults Coordinated Entry System in Maricopa County and staffed the Maricopa County Homeless 

Management Information System (HMIS). Both of these positions involved working to develop systems that 

sought to make homelessness rare, brief and non-recurring through collaboration with stakeholders that include: Social 

service providers, medical professionals, mental health teams, emergency response systems, and more. He currently is the 

Manager of Community Navigation and Homeless Initiatives at Crisis Response Network focusing on data analysis and 

system planning, veteran and substance use programming and integration of social determinants of health into all lines of 

business. He has a Masters degree in Social Work and Public Administration and is committed to inspiring change through 

data driven decisions.    

For more information contact Jennifer Peters: petersjs@email.arizona.edu • 520.626.2254

To register: http://www.telemedicine.arizona.edu

This webinar is made possible through funding provided by Health Resources and Services Administration, Office for the Advancement of Telehealth (G22RH24749). 
Arizona State Office of Rural Health is funded granted through a grant from US Department of Health and Human Services. Grant numberH95RH00102-25-00

 This information or content and conclusions are those of the author and should not be construed as the official position or policy of, nor should any 
endorsements be inferred by HRSA, DHHS or the U.S. Government.

http://www.telemedicine.arizona.edu
http://telemedicine.arizona.edu/distant-education/upcoming-workshops 

